wxx+PLEASE JOIN US*#**

Jeannie and I (#115) are hosting an Open House for our eight
new residents on Sunday August 11th from 2:00-

4:00pm. Please come along and meet your new neighbors!! I
will send out an RSVP nearer the time so we have an idea of
food and numbers.

The Park Meadows Picnic will be on Saturday August

31st with the rain date Sunday September 1st. The picnic
committee is already hard at work. Sue Neff has agreed to Chair
the picnic committee and will provide further details shortly.

The picnic has always been a wonderful opportunity to meet in
community and partake of lots of wonderful dishes prepared by
residents.

Mark your calendars!!

Marian



